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04 04 2014 at 1900  Life on the Rock  60 minutes  Fr. Mark and Doug show a video of an interview they had with 
Jackie Francois at NCYC. They discussed how she starts with humor but ends with a powerful prayer in which she 
names struggles that helps teens relate to the speaker and feel healing. Doug interviews Carolos Espinosa and Jeff 
Jordan about Holywood Acting Studio and the ministry they lead through it. They help the actors connect to their 
faith through acting out their characters and connecting on a deeper level. They showed a promo video. The best part 
about this place is that every role given to an actor is absolutely granted from God and you are NEEDED to be there 
in that part. Jeff shares his personal conversion story as he became and actor and turned his life around.  

04 11 2014 at 1900  Life on the Rock  60 minutes  Fr. Mark begins by discussing faith without works is dead. 
They welcome Kelly Colangelo, a youth minister and speaker, to discuss her ministry. How she keeps it fun and 
interesting while still getting a message across to teens. She challenges everyone to wake up and kiss the floor every 
day. Thank the Lord for the day in humility. They discuss the importance of Mass, adoration, and confession. Kelly 
discusses her religious sisters, the impact they have in her life, and showed her discernment vocation video. She said 
all people have a vocation. She concludes by discussing her love for sports and playing with the children while the 
sisters are on trips. She further challenges us to promise 1. never miss Sunday Mass, 2. pray every day, and 3. stay 
chaste and pure. 

04 25 2014 at 1900  Life on the Rock  60 minutes  Fr. Mark and Fr. Anthony begin by talking about marriage and 
the church’s teaching by reading YouCat and discussing the importance of marriage and family staying together. 
Greg and Lizzy Boudreaux join the show first by singing the song Victorious Day. They begin by discussing their 
courting life and wedding day. Through their singing, the couple minister to others about love and marriage. On 
their wedding day, Greg genuflected to Lizzy because she is the sacrament he was entering into. Through loving her, 
he saw God in her. Their relationship is all to the glory of God. They sang another song titled What Wonder. They 
further discuss their courting and keeping it pure. They sing Keep On. They finish by discussing that no matter how 
much love you have for each other, we are not made for here. We cannot fill the hole that is meant for only God, and 
that is good.

05 02 2014 at 1900  Life on the Rock  60 minutes Fr. Mark and Doug first discuss missionaries and how you can 
start anywhere. You do not have to be big to make a difference. They welcome guests Joseph Summers and John-
Paul Papuzynsck to discuss their work as missionaries. Josephs parents began the Family Missionary Company. 
They take missions groups all over the world for a week to help and serve other people. They have the chance to 
work with the poor and share your testimony. They show a clip to tell listeners about their mission organization. The 
point of their mission is to serve others, evangelize the world, share their lives bringing God to the world. The 
couple discusses their family life and how it relates to their missionary work.  They believe each person is called to 
be a missionary, it can be ones vocation or can lead to a vocation. Their organization has a three week course a 
missionary goes through to learn more about the missionary lifestyle without having to make a two year 
committment .
 
05 16 2014 at 1900  Life on the Rock  60 Minutes Fr. Mark interviews Obianuju Ekeocha about a letter she wrote 
to Melinda Gates position on bringing contraceptives to Africa. Obianuju does not believe contraceptives are an 
unmet need but they are not needed or wanted. She is a prolife advocate for African women.  Fr. Mark then 
interviews Samford University students, Victoria, Ashley, and Paige about their school, campus, and how Catholics 
are becoming more common on campus. They have started a Catholic Student Association group on campus and are 
active members. Not only do they get to grow in their faith but they grow in fellowship with all of the members of 
campus. They discuss some of the activities on campus and how they can evangelize some. Paige discusses the 
important of Mary in her life and how important she is to the world. They discuss Bible study and their discernment 
processes in life. 



05 09 2014 at 1900  Life on the Rock  60 Minutes Doug Barry and Fr. Anthony host this episode involving several 
forms of media. They discuss the movie Mom’s Night Out that will be coming out soon. They show several 
interviews that Fr. Mark did on set of the movie. They begin with Sarah Drew who explains the plot of the movie 
and the message she hopes it conveys. She wants mothers to know how important and special they are. Doug Barry 
reflects on his love for his family, which is Gods love for us, an unconditional love.  The next interview was with 
actress Patricia Heaton. She discusses why she chose the movie and what it represents to people. She also tells 
listeners how her family plays into her choices in what roles and movies she partakes in. She has a Catholic Nun as a 
sibling, and she often sends her funny clips of movies she is in that she and her fellow nuns can watch. Patricia is 
also a prolife advocate. Next Doug interviews Brian, Tom, and Rich about their new animated film, Skiff and AJs 
Fantastic Voyage. They discuss why they made the film and why it was important to them.  They conclude by 
talking about why they made the film and the importance of human life at all stages of the pregnancy process. 

05 23 2014 at 1900  Life on the Rock  60 minutes Fr. Mark and Doug Barry will interview Jason Evert on his new 
book, Saint John Paul the Great. They begin the show talking about going to the canonization of the two popes as 
saints. They then discuss a little more about John Paul II. Jason first tells us his experience in Rome during the 
canonization and the Mass he and his wife were able to experience. Jason talks about the inspiration and writing of 
his new book titled Saint John Paul the Great. Jason had the book endorsed by the biographer chosen by Pope John 
Paul II before having it published. In the book, Pope John Paul II tells us about the secrets in his life and the several 
assassinations attempts that were never released until after his death. They discuss his gift of the Theology of the 
Body to the people and all of his brilliant messages that were delivered to the people in the most perfect of timing in 
the world. He spoke from the Holy Spirit as the Holy Spirit knows what the world needs to hear. They finish 
discussing the many books Jason has written and the buying of the books rights to help spread the word and mission 
that he is on. 

05 30 2014 at 1900  Life on the Rock  60 minutes  Fr. Mark and Doug Barry start the show by talking about the 
intercession of John Paul II against any demons or evil beings on Earth. They encouraged people to utilize JPIIs 
intercession and upon all saints in heaven. Fr. Eric Cadin joins the show by telling us his lifes story. He grew up 
loving Mary. He dreamed of being an astronaut or doing something extraordinary with his life and he put Mary on 
the back burner. He eventually discovered he was called to an extraordinary life in Christ while on a trip with 
friends. Through prayer, Fr. Eric  continued to be called to the life of a priest. Fr. Eric began to read more 
theological books and soon discovered what the meaning of his life.  He said faith is essential. He discovered the 
exact power of God’s love and beauty through his love for surfing and traveling to tropical places. Being a priest, he 
visits the elderly in which he falls in love with the people. He saw love in the deaths of these elderly people as God 
sent him, as a priest, to be with them in their lives. He forever turns to God to lead him in his life. 

06 06 2014 at 1900 Life on the Rock 60 minutes Fr. Mark and Doug begin the show by talking about prayer and 
how important it is in our relationship with God. Fr. Allan White and Luisa Majnoni join the show to talk about 
NYU and the Cardinal Catholic Center. It is a thriving center full of youth. Fr. Allan is from England and was 
transferred to NYU on request to go back to pastoral work. He was then asked to direct the Catholic Center and has 
loved it. Luisa talks about how influential Father has been in the developing the Catholic Center. He, and other 
priests, give moral support and set an example for all of the students. They contribute a whole new element to the 
group that attracts many people. Fr. tells us about the importance of evangelizing the students while they are there, 
typically for only four years. They want to give the students what they need to love their faith, have a solid 
foundation, and to defend the faith past college and into the real world. They show a video of the NYU Catholic 
Center. They talk about how most Catholics and non Catholics today receive most of their information from the 
media, being non-accurate. It is our duty to be knowledgeable and spread the truth of our faith. They hope to 
maintain the group throughout the summer so students do not drop off. They show another video about how all are 
called to evangelize and that is what they are trying to do with the Catholic Group at NYU. 

06 13 2014 at 1900  Life on the Rock  60 minutes Fr. Mark and Doug start the show by talking about The Popes 
Apostolic Exhortation on the Joy of the Gospel. They are now joined by Sister Mary Bernadette and Sister 
Maximillian. They start by talking about the founding of their order in Germany, 1965. They have a wide variety of 
tasks like teaching, assisting retired priests, a canon lawyer, etc. Sr. Mary is studying to be a teacher. She is from 
Iowa and was raised Catholic. After sharing her discerning story, they show a short video. They say the importance 
of being visible in our world today is the sign it stands for. People see it and instinctively know that they belong to 



the service of something great. They discuss fear and how that is more of a self-centered feeling, but when you are 
courageous, your eyes are on someone else, Jesus Christ.  Trust in the Lord. They discuss what joy is.  They say joy 
is not an emotion, but a way of life. Joy is from Christ and the Holy Spirit. It is unconditional while happiness is 
conditional on our emotions. Our lives should be joyful and lived in Christ. There are differences between sadness 
and sorrow. Sorrow means there is suffering with meaning, while sadness is despair. People today doubt that they 
are worthy of love. That is not true. Jesus loves each person.  The person just needs to receive His love. 
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